10/23/00

John Sampson 35316 N. Moose Point Road Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear John,

Yes, according to the information that you mailed to us, you indeed were listening to KCNZ/KDNZ 1650, in Cedar Falls, Iowa on September 1, 2000. The programs you have listed are the programs that KCNZ did carry at the time of your reception of our signal. This is letter is verification from our station and we hope that this will complete what you need from us! Thanks for listening and we hope you will be able to tune in and enjoy us in the future!

Sincerely,

Robin Rogers
Office Manager

KCVM 96.1 FM/KCNZ 1650 AM